
Dr. Lewandowska — Haverford College — November 18th, 7:00 pm – https://youtu.be/aiSUmw3b4rk  

The Marshall University Society of Physics Students and the American Institute of Physics will present 
the “Faces of Physics Virtual Speaker Series,” beginning at 7 p.m. Wednesday, Nov. 18, with  Dr. Natalia 
Lewandowska of Haverford College. She will speak on “The Case of the Perfect Clocks in the Sky,” and 
her presentation is free and open to all. It will be followed by a question and answer session. 

Dr. Lewandowska, former female Astrophysicist and postdoctoral fellow of West Virginia University. She 
was scheduled to visit Marshall’s Huntington campus in Spring 2020 to give one public lecture and one 
colloquium-style talk for faculty, staff, and students of Marshall’s Department of Physics. This 
announcement has been featured in nationally distributed Spring 2020 edition of Radiations, the official 
publication of Sigma Pi Sigma. The event was postponed due to COVID-19.  
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